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Comments: Dear Supervisor Mark and the Forest Plan Revision Team,

 

On behalf of the Central Idaho Public Lands Collaborative, we would like to submit the attached comments to the

Salmon-Challis National Forest regarding the Current Plan Evaluation Summary. Thank you for the consideration

of our comments, and please let us know if you have any questions.

 

Regards,

 

---

 

Josh Johnson (he/him)

 

Central Idaho Conservation Associate

 

Idaho Conservation League


